
	
  

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

UPAS STREET PIPELINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Staying Informed and Involved 

Why does the City want my 
feedback on this project?	
  

The City understands that construction can be inconvenient for residents, 
businesses and other stakeholders, and is committed to reducing 
disturbance and addressing community concerns to the maximum extent 
possible. With this in mind, the City would like to receive your comments 
or concerns regarding this Project, and you are encouraged to stay 
involved as the project moves ahead. Please visit the project website 
regularly for updates;  you can also subscribe to email updates via the 
project website. 

  
When and where will 
Community Meetings be held 
to inform me of the Project?	
  

Initial community meetings are planned for Fall 2012. Dates and 
locations will be posted on the project website and announced via 
mailings to area residents, businesses and facilities. Please visit the 
project website regularly for the latest; you can also subscribe to e-mail 
updates via the project website. 

  
Who is being noticed for the 
Community Meetings?	
  

Notices are being mailed to owners and occupants of all properties within 
approximately one block of the Project alignment. In addition, schools, 
emergency facilities, communities of faith and other facilities/ 
organizations that are outside the immediate project area but might be 
affected by traffic detours were also noticed. If you would like to be 
added to the noticing list,  please email engineering@sandiego.gov or 
visit the project website.  

  
How can I make sure I 
receive updates on project 
progress? 

For questions and comments at any time: 
 

• Call 619.533.4207 – project information line 
• Email  engineering@sandiego.gov  

 
  
Do I need to provide my 
comments by a certain date? 

No, the City is interested in hearing your questions and comments at any 
time throughout the design and construction periods. Consistent with 
California state law, there will be a defined comment period for the 
project CEQA document. Information on the CEQA review period, 
including the closing date for submittal of comments on the CEQA 
document, will be made available via the project website and hard-copy 
and email notices. 
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